
At Edinburgh Castle in 2019 –
the one and only Kylie!

This is the hot ticket that you will want
to  fill  somebody’s  Christmas  stocking
with. Next summer Kylie Minogue is coming
to Edinburgh Castle for one night only.
Tickets go on sale on Friday 16 November at 9.00am for
the concert on 14 July 2019.
Kylie is the all time Princess of Pop and no doubt this
concert will sell out quickly. She is every bit as good as she
has ever been, and next summer she will perform some of her
well-loved songs on the Esplanade.

Kylie in concert
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Mark  Mackie,  director  of  Castle  Concerts  said:  “We  are
delighted to have Kylie play Edinburgh Castle this summer.
Without doubt, she is a true global  superstar and voice of a
generation,  the  atmosphere  on  the  night  will  be  truly
electrifying.”

Nick Finnigan, Executive Manager at Edinburgh Castle said:
“Kylie Minogue’s famous pop songs are sure to appeal to a wide
audience and we look forward to hosting her next year when
Edinburgh Castle once again transforms into the city’s premier
entertainment venue, with its stunning stage and unrivalled
backdrop.”

Kylie released her latest album Golden this year and it went
straight to number on in common with five others before that.
The album has now been in the UK album charts for 20 weeks
making it the best-selling 2018 release by an international
female artist.

TICKETS ON SALE FRIDAY 16th NOVEMBER AT 9 am 

 £75 / £60 and £50  + booking fee

This concert is all seated

Online: www.ticketmaster.com 

By phone: Ticketmaster 0844 844 0444

http://www.ticketmaster.com/



